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Good Morning Antonio,

We’ve reviewed the changes and have no objection. Let me know if you need anything else from us.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Oscar R. Bello, PE, CGC, DBIA
Vice President
Reynolds Construction, LLC
2200 Park Central Blvd. N., Suite 700 | Pompano Beach, FL | 33064
Cell: 954-650-0164
Oscar.Bello@reynoldscon.com | www.reynoldscon.com
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From: Antonio Pucci <Antonio.Pucci@copbfl.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:34 AM

To: Oscar Bello <oscar.bello@reynoldscon.com>

Cc: Nathaniel Watson <Nathaniel.Watson@copbfl.com>; Randolph Brown
<Randolph.Brown@copbfl.com>; Ben Bray <Ben.Bray@copbfl.com>

Subject: Revisions to the City of Pompano Beach's Emergency Utilities Contracts

WARNING: This email originated outside of Reynolds Construction. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

During the review prior to the first reading of the City Commission for this contract, there were two
issues identified. The first was by our Risk Manager, the language in Exhibit B as it relates to the
Certificate of Insurance requirements was outside industry standard, and after further review we
lowered the requirements of the General Liability to be more in line with industry standards. Second,
a discrepancy between Articles 3 and 5 was discovered. Where the contract’s term is for 5 years, but
individual projects will be shorter, Article 5 lost meaning. We added language to clarify when
liquidated damages would apply.
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Please review the changes and if acceptable respond via email no later than tomorrow at noon. We
will make the changes before the second reading which need to be finalized for distribution to our
commissioners by tomorrow. If you have any concerns please email me back.

Thank you,

Antonio Pucci

Contract Manager

City of Pompano Beach
(954) 786-5574.



